
    

OCTOBER 2023 

 

WE, AT THE NAMPHARM FOUNDATION ARE PROUD 
TO ANNOUNCE THAT WE RECEIVED OUR 

SOCIAL WELFARE CERTIFICATE 
– W.O.522 ON THE 1ST OF NOVEMBER 2023 

 

WE KICKED OFF OUR ORTHODONITS’ CARE NOW FOR SOME OF OUR PATIENTS 
 

                                                 
 

                                                   

 



 

AS OUR YEAR COMES TO AN END – WE STILL HAVE 5 MORE LIVES TO CHANGE 
 

Cleft palates still to be closed 

                         
 
 

Cleft lips still to be repaired 

   
 

THANK YOU TO OUR PARTNERS FOR THE CONTINUED SUPPORT 
 

                                     
 
 

                                                           


